
Subject: Update to COVID-19 Assessment Waiver Program
 From: The Church Pension Fund

Dear Friend:

The US Department of Health and Human Services’ declaration of a federal Public

Health Emergency for COVID-19 expired on May 11, 2023.

Beginning on September 1, 2023, the temporary waiver of assessments The Church

Pension Fund offered for clergy participating in The Church Pension Fund Clergy

Pension Plan and the International Clergy Pension Plan will end and we will no longer

accept applications for assessment waivers. Any outstanding waivers will be honored.

Waivers We Granted

In 2020, we announced that we would accept applications for temporary waivers of

clergy pension assessments for up to four months. Through June 30, 2023, The Church

Pension Fund granted nearly 1,300 pension assessment waivers across 55 dioceses.

Clergy covered by the assessment waivers continued to accrue Credited Service during

the period that their pension assessments were waived.

Given the duration of the pandemic and its impact on struggling congregations, we

admire the resilience of the Church and, as always, are grateful for the opportunity to

serve you.

Sincerely,

John Servais

Senior Vice President

Benefits Policy and Design

BENEFITS INSURANCE PUBLISHING

This material is provided for informational purposes only and should not be viewed as investment, tax, or other
advice. It does not constitute a contract or an offer for any products or services. In the event of a conflict between
this material and the official plan documents or insurance policies, any official plan documents or insurance policies
will govern. The Church Pension Fund (“CPF”) and its affiliates (collectively, “CPG”) retain the right to amend,
terminate, or modify the terms of any benefit plan and/or insurance policy described in this material at any time, for
any reason, and, unless otherwise required by applicable law, without notice.
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